* The Gully Breeze

Weicome

Has it really been six months since we were all
doing this on a Saturday afternoon. Doesn’t feel like
it does it?. Some of us have come a long way since
then and have had some special moments in sport.
Mark Ormrod and Katrina Webb's efforts in Athens
were an inspiration to us all, and do | really have to
Port Power!

GULLY WEBSITE

We are pleased to now have our own website
created with Steven Carters help (he did it all, many
thanks to him). It still needs lots of finishing touches
and up dates but we are on our way and running.

The TTG Athletics centre homepage can be viewed
at

www.geocities.com/ttqathletics/ this contains links
to both the LA website and the seniors website.
The seniors website can be accessed directly at
www.geocities.com/tigathletics/seniors.html There
are still a couple of pages that don't currently have
any information.

In future this site will also be able to be accessed
through links on the Athletics SA website. Hopefully
from next week. Newsletters and all other
information will be via the website. Club records,
committee members and coaches can be viewed at
this website as well.

NEW UNIFORMS

Boy oh Boy don’t the men look smart. Thank you
for all those athletes who had any input into
deciding our final choice. Also thanks must go to
Chris Staples and Halina Stankiewicz for all the
running around that they had to squeeze in.

LOST

Has anybody seen a red commodore? More
importantly the Tea Tree Gully banner that
the president was looking after. Unfortunately
for the president he had the misfortune of
having his car stolen from the Tea Tree Plaza
car park. Obviously the thief doesn’'t know
Dave, with it went the banner in the boot,
neither has been seen since so the president
is now driving around in a new latest model
car and we have another new banner. No
truth in the rumor that Dave paid to have it
towed away.

CONGRATULATIONS

Well done to the under 20 boys for winning
the cross country championship during the
winter season, our first winter pennant for
six years. Thanks go to the following
athletes, Chris Zammit, James Boden,
Stephen Jelfs, Ryan Roberts, Kostya
Khudoshin, Mark Ridgwell, and Philip
Hargans.

Also thanks must go to other participants
during the winter season and to Noel Bray
who had to do a lot of ringing around to get
teams on the track.

BIRTHDAY WISHES

A Gully Breeze wouldn't be worth reading
without our birthday list. Happy Birthday to
all those athleles who have Birthdays in
October and November:

Ashley Duncan
Kostya Khudoshin
Cassie Neubauer
Laura Poppleton
Mark Ridgwell
Ryan Roberts
Rhea Ward

Kelly Magain



